
                       NURSERY WORKERS 
Today:   Jana Turner, Mindy Jenkins, Kelsi Brock 

Next Week:   Whitney Beard & Lexi Jenkins 

_____________________________________________________________ 
THANK YOU 

On behalf of the Union Elementary PTO, we would like to express our sincere 

appreciation for the donation of the schools supplies to help our children 

who are in need of some.  The school supplies were divided up amongst the 

teachers.  It was a wonderful sight to see the hand of God at work in our 

school.  Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for the kindness and the 

generous donations you made to Union Elementary PTO.  

Sincerely, The Union Elementary PTO Board  
Carla Bowers, Arantxa Manguia, Lauren Davis, and Jaimee Shafter 

_____________________________________________________________ 

CHURCH HISTORY MEETING:  SUNDAY, OCTOBER 17th AT 4:00 PM 
_____________________________________________________________ 

                                    CANDY       
We need candy donations for our Trunk or Treat.  Please drop 
off in the vestibule or outside secretary’s office.  Thank you. 

_____________________________________________________________ 

DATE:  Wednesday, October 27th 
TIME:  6:00-7:00 PM 
We need volunteers to set up their trunks 
and/or tailgates with candy and games for 

the children.  Just come out as soon as you can before 6:00 PM on the 
27th  to set up.  Please park in front of the Famly Life Center.  We will 
not have our regular classes.  Thank you! 
_____________________________________________________________ 

BASEBALL HAT NIGHT 
         ***Tonight*** 

 
_____________________________________________________________ 

Wi-Fi Information 
Sanctuary, Fellowship Hall & Family Life Center 

  Network Name:  Philadelphia   ●   Password:  PBCJesus     

Parking Lot Radio Station 107.7 FM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________________________ 
 

5709 Philadelphia Church Road, Marshville, NC  28103 

Sanctuary Building, Office & Fellowship Hall 704-624-5121 

    Family Life Center Phone Number 704-327-4200  
            www.pbcmarshville.org             pbcmarshville@gmail.com 

 

R. Caroll Anthony, Pastor 
      Jeff Jenkins, Youth Minister                    Richard Taylor, Music Minister 
       Linda Day, Pianist                                             Sheri Bradshaw, Secretary  
                                 Melba Zimmerman, Organist & Treasurer 
 

mailto:pbcmarshville@gmail.com


Our Lord’s Day    
Sunday, October 3, 2021 

 

Welcome Everyone  
 

Your presence today is a blessing. 
Thank you for choosing to worship with us. 

We pray your visit today meets your spiritual needs 
and you will choose to join us again.   

God Bless You. 
 

______________________________________________________________ 

WORSHIP SERVICE 

Prelude                                                                                                            Organist 

Call to Worship                                                                                      Congregation           

Opening Prayer                                                                                                  Pastor                                        
Welcome & Announcements                                                                          Pastor 
Hymn                                                                                                             Congregation 
Choir Special  

Scripture             Galatians 2:17-21                                        Pastor 

Sermon                               “Christ Life”                                              Pastor 

Invitation Hymn                                                                                           Congregation 

Benediction                                                                                                         Pastor 

______________________________________________________________ 

Deacon of the Week:   Fred Porter; Next Week:  Jerry Davis 
______________________________________________________________ 

Memorials - Building Fund 
In Memory of Lois Riggins Grant by Melba Zimmerman. 

In Memory of Don Taylor and Sherry Lane by Annette & Bill McLaurin. 
 

Thank you/Building Fund Gift 
Dear Family of God,  
     I can’t thank you enough for what you have done for Caroll, Sherrie and 
our family.  We are blessed to be a part of your family.   
     Thank you to the ladies who helped with Christi’s service.  It was so good 
to see all of you. 
     It has been Caroll’s desire to pay off the church debt by 2023 and we want 
to be a part of that.  It’s small but our God is great and wonderful.   
     May God bless each of you is our prayer.   
Love you all,  
    Helen, Teresa, Lydia & Mark & Family and Joshua & Brandie & Family 

Opportunities of the Week 
Sunday                           

  9:30 AM   Sunday School 

10:30 AM  Morning Worship In-Person in the sanctuary (Mask Optional),     

on Pastor Caroll’s Facebook page and in our parking lot on 107.7 FM. 

4:30 – 6:00 PM   AWANA Club – Hat Night 

 5:00 PM   Youth 

Monday 

 7:00 PM    Ladies Bible Study 

Wednesday   

 6:00 PM   Adult Bible Study streaming online 

 7:00 PM   WMU, Mission Friends, GA’s, RA’s, Youth 

 8:00 PM   Choir Practice 

Next Sunday  Church Conference 

 ___________________________________________________________ 
 

Prayer List 
New:  Doug Anderson, Jimmy Donahue, Paul Floyd, Nancy Helms, Daniel 
Hill, Johnny Jenkins, Donnie McClain, Randy Oster, Eddie Wallace  
Sympathy:  Renelda Baker Family 
Avendelle:  Shirlie Deese; Monroe Square-Brookdale:  Eugenia Smith 
White Oak, Waxhaw:  Mary Paula Keith 
On Going:  Robin Aldridge, Jack Bailey, Jeff Cave, Carol Courtney, Alisha Crain,  
Dale Evans, Loree Evans, Joyce Faircloth, Lavonne & Paul Floyd, Jody Gainey, 
Marty Griffin, Lane Haigler, Bill Johnson, Charles Knight, Bill McLaurin, Frances 
Moore, Libby Moore, Nellie Moore, Mavis Moree, Bonnie Newland, Wilma & 
Vann Parker, Robbie Plyler, Shirley Pope, Rick Pressley, Elaine Price, Luna Rollins, 
Virginia Rollins, Shirley Rorie, Peggy Rushing, Laura Sims, Jackie Schacht, Butch 
Smith, Ona Ruth Smith, J. T. Starling, Ashtin Stutts, Estelle Sullivan, Brent Vaughn, 
Dylan Wallace, Patricia Wallace, Thomas Wallace, Willie Watts (Candy Porter’s 
Father), Billy Ray Woodward, all those effected by Covid-19.  

Military:  David Booth, Colton Rutledge, Mark Thomas 

___________________________________________________________ 

Stewardship/Enrollment Report:  September 26, 2021 
Weekly Required:   $7,286.79; Weekly Received:  $4,700.00 

Requirement to Date:  $29,147.16; Received to Date:  $37,935.95 

Thank you for your faithfulness! 

Sunday School Enrollment:  250; Present:  84 

New Paths Online Class:  8 


